
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 5 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term our theme is:  Stone Age Rocks! This week we will be: 
 

English This week we will be looking at a reading comprehension together. We 

will be revising how to answer questions in full sentences and carefully 

answering questions using the text to help us. At the end of the week, 

we will be completing some grammar work focusing on the possessive 

singular apostrophe and determiners.  

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be looking at money. We will be using 

converting pounds to pence, comparing values of money, adding 

amounts of money together and then using this knowledge to help us 

solve a variety of word problems.  

Topic This week we will be continuing to look at how Stone Age people 

created clothing and jewellery for themselves and beginning to create 

our own pieces of Stone Age jewellery.  In science, we will be sorting 

rocks according to their properties using a branching key diagram. 

 
 

Thank you for continuing to ensure your child has a pair of wellies in school, it has meant that they 

have been able to go out and play at play time. As we are continuing to experience extreme wet 

weather, we really appreciate your continued support with this.  

Swimming lessons continue on Fridays so swimming kit and warm clothing will be needed. Music 

lessons will continue after half term.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


